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� Halton Family voice is a forum which links into Halton 
Children’s Trust to represent Halton Parents and carers 

‘VOICE’ on a wide range of agendas and topics. 

� The forum was previously known as Halton Parents and 

Carers Forum and was established in 2005. The forum 
changed to Halton Family Voice in 2012, as agreed by 

Children’s Trust and parents.



� Halton Family Voice aims to INVOLVE parents and 
carers in the planning, development and delivery of 

services for children and young people and families.

� Membership is open to all residents living in Halton who 
have a child 0 – 19 years of age.

� The membership consists of representatives from many 
of the local parent or carer groups in order to gain a true 

representation of Halton Parents. 



� The Group itself meets once a month and welcomes voluntary 
members from all parents or people with parenting responsibilities 
within Halton



� Through the monthly forum

� Evening catch up sessions

� Social Media

� Email and mail updates

� Through local parents groups 

(coffee mornings, parents evenings, community groups).

� Newsletter

� Children’s Trust Web page

� Events (Party in the Park, Runcorn Carnival)  

� Training for parents and carers 



� Children’s Trust Induction Training 

� Prevent Illegal Money Lending advocate training

� Halton Parent Partnership workshops

� Safeguarding introduction

� Representative training 



� EHAS task and finish groups

� Levels of need re-design

� CCG Governing body meetings

� Urgent Care review

� CAMHS consultation

� Toy Library consultation/focus 

group

� Community Parents 

� CCG – Have your say

� SEND reform

� CQC consultation 

� INVOLVE (participation 

advisory Board)

� Children’s Centre OFSTED 

inspections 





� Parents from Halebank raised the issue around baby checks/weighing being 

inaccessible due to poor transport from the area. 

� After discussions with Public Health commissioners and Bridgewater 

� There is now baby checks/weighing available once a month at Halebank community 

center, this will co-inside with the community’s parents coffee morning. 



� Parent inspectors

� Parents awards 

� Further training opportunities

� Building further partnership working through the 

involvement of parents at an early stage




